
February 2021 

Dansville Middle School Board Report: 

 

During the first three weeks of January all DMS students engaged in FastBridge’s Winter 

Screening for ELA as well as the Winter Screener for SpringMath.  Data will be reviewed, and 

adjustments made to meet the needs of all learners. 

 

DMS teachers celebrated multiple “Aggie Achievers” and “Good Call of the Day” students for 

the month of January.  Teachers celebrate students who have gone over and beyond online as 

well as in the classroom to be considered for an award. 

 

Mid-Year meetings for teachers were conducted during the month of January.  Teachers 

discussed their yearly goals, reviewed their work for their AIT teams, and shared feedback in 

regard to their teaching needs. 

 

 
 


